
   
 

MANATEE COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

 

SUBJECT 

Professional Construction 
Engineering and Inspection Services 
for US41 from 69th Ave to Cortez 
Road Project (FM# 433592-4-68-01)  

DATE POSTED 

MC 
_________ 
DS 
_________ 

CC _________ 
 
 
BIDSYNC_______ 

SOLICITATION 
NO. 24-TA005116CD PROCUREMENT 

REPRESENTATIVE 
Chris Daley- Procurement Project 
Manager 

AUTHORIZED 
BY: Jacob Erickson, Purchasing Official SIGNATURE / 

DATE  
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government has cancelled RFQ NO. 24-TA005116CD- Professional Construction 
Engineering and Inspection Services for US41 from 69th Ave to Cortez Road Project (FM# 433592-4-68-01) . At this time the 
County does not intend to resolicit. 

 
ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 

Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, ordinances, 
resolutions, policy. 

 
Pursuant to the RFQ NO. 24-TA005116CD, Section A.17, Reserved Righs, the County is publishing notice of its decision to 
reject all proposals received in response to the above-referenced Request for Qualifications and cancel the solicitation. 
 

BACKGROUND 

SOLICITATION DETAILS:  

This RFQ  was advertised on January 19, 2024.  
 
DESCRIPTION:   

Professional Construction Engineering and Inspection Services for US41 from 69th Ave to Cortez Road Project (FM# 
433592-4-68-01)  
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